
Montessori Daycare, Playgroup, PP1 and PP2 

P.O. Box 52445, 00200 Nairobi 

Mobile: 0704 152832 

 

 

What a great beginning to the new year we have had! To all our new students, welcome to the                         

Little Hearts Kindergarten family!  We are happy to have you and look forward to being with 

you. 

The classroom and extra curricular activities are going on smoothly. Here are some snaps!! 

Welcome! 

Follow us on:         Little Hearts Kindergarten            @littleheartskindergarten 

Please ensure you 
have cleared all 

outstanding 
school fees. 

DID YOU KNOW??? 

 

Bananas are made up of  

75% water! 

Keeping in mind the safety 

of our little ones, we are 
pleased to inform you that 
all our staff members have 
now been fully vaccinated 

against COVID - 19. 

Issue No. 8/2021 



 Kindly note that we do not 
permit children to bring 

sodas and artificial juices to 
school.                                 

This includes birthdays.  
We request you to consider 

healthier options. 

 

We would like to request all parents who choose to drop their children to school, to bring them to the 
entry gate and drop them at the drop off point. No parents or visitors will be allowed to get inside 
the school compound. This is in line with the Covid-19 regulations given by the Ministry of Health and 
Ministry of Education.  

 

Polite Request: 

 Please ensure your child carries his/ her mask daily. Also pack an extra mask in the bag incase your 

child loses or dirties their mask in school. 

 Kindly ensure that your child’s mask is clean 

 Please label your child’s mask to avoid it mixing up with others 

 Also, pack a change of clothes for your child daily, especially those below the age of four. 

Reminder 

 
 

Term 1 PP2 End of Term Assessments will take place from: 

Tuesday 21st - Thursday 23rd September 2021   

The teachers will be monitoring and updating you on any areas that your child may need 
extra support and practise in. 

End of Term Assessments 

Mid-Term Break 
 

We will remain closed for our mid-term break on     

Thursday 26th and Friday 27th August 2021.                     

Students report to school on Monday, 30th August 2021.                                                                                                   

Follow us on:         Little Hearts Kindergarten            @littleheartskindergarten 

“The most in
fluential     

      
    

of all educational 

factors is the 

conversation      
      

  

in a child’s home.” 

-Willia
m Temple 

Fun Fact!!! 

A chameleon can stretch its 

tongue up to twice the length of 

its body! 


